Enfield Library Trustees
August 30, 2010

Present: Bart Thurber, Francine Lozeau, Marjorie Carr, Library Director
There were no members of the public in attendance.

The meeting was called to order at 6:40 PM.

The Secretary’s report for June was accepted.

Two gifts of money, one for $200 and one for $500, for the library building
fund have been received. A general gift of $20 has also been given to the
library. Bart made a motion to accept these gifts and Francine seconded it.
The motion passed.

Mrs. Carr read a letter of resignation from longtime trustee Judy Kmon, who
has moved to Montana. The trustees and director are sad to have Judy move

away, and thankful for her many years of service to the library.

The annual summer book sale netted about $357. We are also selling used
books, year round, from a cart in the library now.

Bart has been meeting regularly with fundraisers. Their focus right now is to
appeal to larger, local businesses.

The library will be part of the 2011 celebration for our town’s 250th birthday.
We will discuss how the library will participate in the parade.

The summer reading program has ended. Story time continues for
preschoolers with Judy Alger on Monday afternoons.

Mrs. Carr will check to see if the conference room is available for a trustees
meeting on September 27 at 6 PM.

Circulation for the month of June was 3085, with 241 people using the
computers and wireless connection. Circulation for the month of July was
2790 with the computers and wireless connection being used 239 times.

Respectfully Submitted,

Francine Lozeau



